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Docket No. 50-244 Mf 1984

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Roger W. Kober

Vice President
Electric and Steam Production

49 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-244/84-02

This refers to your letter dated May 24, 1984, in response to our letter dated
April 27, 1984.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program, but we noted in your responses to Items A, B, and D.1.,
you did not state when compliances will be achieved. Please inform us when you
expect compliance will be achieved.

With respect to Item D.2, your representative informed the inspector that the
acid rinse waste was specialty waste, therefore, we expected that the appropriate
procedure would be followed. In your response you indicated that the acid rinse
waste was incorrectly classified as specialty waste. We withdraw this violation
based on the information you provided in your response and will modify our records
to indicate that the violation has been withdrawn.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely
#

R., D EL L n M Y

V|gThomasT. Martin, Director,Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
Micnael Slade
Central Records (3 copies)
Director, Power Division

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Rooom (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer
DPRP Section Chief
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